
 

 

 

 

 

30th September 2024 

 

Dear Squirrel Class parents,  

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have booked a class trip to ‘The Roman Baths’ 

on Monday 4th November 2024. 

The trip supports our curriculum learning in History this term where the children have been 

learning about The Romans. The children will take part in a work-shop and we will have the 

opportunity to walk around the Roman Baths. 

The coach will leave school promptly at 9am so please arrange for your child to be at 
school at 8.45am. The coach will return before the end of the school day. 
 
The cost of the coach travel has been kindly subsidised for this trip by the PTA.  The total for 

each child left to pay is £2.60. 

This amount is payable on parentpay.com and will need to be paid by Friday 1st November.  

Your child will need to wear full school uniform bring along a packed lunch, water bottle 

and have a coat to cater for all weathers.  

If your child requires any medication, please can you give this to a member of staff in a 

named bag when you drop them off. You will also need to complete a form in the school 

office to give us permission to administer it. 

 

Many Thanks,  

Lynette Banks & Florrie Brinkworth 
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